
Dear Parent, 

 

We have planned the first day of camp as thoroughly and carefully as possible. However, there will be 
some bumps in the road as often happens with the first day of any operation.  Consequently, please 
adhere to the following:  

 

1. Bus camp families please expect some delays, which are caused by many variables beyond our 
control. Please do not stop and talk with the drivers as that causes most of the delays. I am sorry 
about the last minute notifications by the drivers but they received their runs later than normal. I do 
have the bus times so if you do not get that important bus call by July 1 please send me an email at: 
sidaycamp@aol.com. 

 

2. Parents driving should park their cars in the parking areas near 1R and walk the younger campers 
in and then leave. Waiting around and speaking with the staff will cause confusion. The 1R door that 
we use is facing out from building 1R and by the tennis bubble.  
  

3. If you will be dropping of your child I strongly recommend entering the parking area before 1R, 
which is adjacent to the tennis bubble and driving next to the bubble and pulling close to the sidewalk 
so your child can exit your car on to the sidewalk and not the road.   

 

4. Dropping off camper medicals can be done at the sign in table or in our office in room 205.  Please 
make sure you have signed the Parent section.  

 

5. Please put your child's name on their lunch bag and other select belongings such as camp shirts 
and camp bags. 

 

6. PM pick up is at the same door as AM drop off. Please don't forget your picture ID until we get to 
know you. Please wait until your camper is brought to you by a staff member.  PM pickup will begin 
once the buses depart, which will be at approximately 4:10 for the first week of camp. 

 

7. Payments should be made in Room 205 inn Bldg. 1R. 

 

8. BUS QUESTIONS  EFFECTIVE THE FIRST DAY OF CAMP  ARE TO BE MADE TO ISLAND 
CHARTER (718 - 448 - 4006). 

9. FAXING MEDICALS OR OTHER DOCUMENTS TO 727-270-7384 ENDS TOMORROW, JULY 2. 
 AFTER THAT EMAIL ONLY TO SIDAYCAMP@AOL.COM.  PLEASE MAKE ALL DOCUMENTS A 
PDF FILE. 

 

Your cooperation will be deeply appreciated.   

   

 
Sincerely, 

Mike Halpern, Executive Director 


